Dad,
I think Granny is getting us confused again.

 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Gerry & Don Feick <geredon@tcomcast.net>
Date: Tue, Dec 29, 2009 at 3:27 PM
Subject: update
To: Grace Holliman <gaholliman@gmail.com>, "P. Mink" <paami@jetbroadband.com>

Almost Happy New Year!
Sunday I had the pleasure of reading the booklet that you had about my Granny, and discovered a typo, I guess, not FRD but FDR on page 9 and at bottom of page 12, stating The Rev. William A. Wilson  1861 as birth date and  end of item B 1860.
 
I never knew that Uncle Toby Osborne remarried!
I never heard of Sara Marilla Osborne who married Uncle Will  Osborne!
 Bottom page 15 -  Uncle Arthur (Pete) married Nellie Homes could that have been Holmes? I do not recall the pg. #, however, you stated that H.P.King's Dept. Stores were owned by Frazier, Not true, he was the attorney for the stores and they were established ny Frazier's GRAND FATHER .  (I do not know how important that is, but just needed to correct it.
Page 17 -  I can not answer for certain, however, I believe Alice Snyder could have been a sister-in-law of Granny's..  Can not even guess about the other questions.
 
However,  Phyllis,I do not have the dates of  your Mother's birth - death, or Gladys. Don and I met Gladys at her son Bob & Gay's home when we lived in Ohio. PRIOR  to that time, my Sister, Vance and I visited Gladys in Florida when here husband, Howard, was still living. We still exchange  Christmas cards from Bob & Gay  in Bradenton, Fl.     Of course, this is not important  to record, but just thought you would find this of interest, since Glenn is e-mailing Bob & Gay.  We found those cousins to be very nice, just like you, Phyllis.
Glenn, hope you are enjoying your retirement.
Love to all,   Mother, Gerry & Father Don
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